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The Chamber of Deputies: 
 
1. Considers that the current Multiannual Financial Framework proved to be inadequate for 
addressing a series of crises, new international commitments and new political challenges 
which were not integrated or anticipated at the time of adoption. 
2. Considers that, in view of the Multiannual Financial Framework post-2020, it is necessary to 
increase the budgetary responsibility by reorienting the budget towards results and 
performance, and in view of flexibility, it is necessary that the future Multiannual Financial 
Framework be more flexible, but in the same time predictable, with simplified mechanisms. 
3. Underlines that the EU budget should be adaptable in order to respond to new challenges 
and to guarantee the responsibility of the Union and its capacity to respond to emergent needs, 
additional challenges and new international commitments. 

 


